

CLASS : IV

SUBJECT : ENGLISH

WORKSHEET - COMPREHENSION

Q.1: Read the following passage carefully and answer the following questions:

During the rush hour two cars collided. Both the drivers began to argue. The woman behind the two cars stopped her car suddenly. This made the driver following her brake hard. His wife was sitting beside him holding a large cake. She was thrown forward and the cake went right out through the window. It landed on the road. Seeing a cake flying through the air a lorry driver stopped suddenly. There were empty bottles of soft drinks in the lorry. Hundreds of them fell off the back of the vehicle and onto the road. Meanwhile the traffic piled up behind. It took the police nearly an hour to get the traffic on the move again. In the meantime the lorry driver had to sweep up hundreds of broken bottles. Only two stray dogs benefited from all this confusion. They happily ate up what was left of the cake.

1. When was the accident took place?

A. _____

2. How did the cake land on the road?

A. _____

3. Why did the lorry driver stop suddenly?

A. _____

4. What was in the lorry?

A. _____

5. What did the lorry driver have to do?

A. _____

Q.2: Read the poem carefully and answer the following questions:

Day by day I float my paper boats
One by one down the running stream.
In big block letters I write my name
On them and the name of the village where I live.

I hope that someone in some strange
Land will find them and know who I am.
I load my little boats with shiuli flowers
From our garden and hope
That these blooms of the dawn will
Be carried safely to land in the night.

Q. 1. Where does the poet float his paper boats?

Q.2. What does he write on the paper boats?

Q.3. What does he put into his boats?

Q.4. Where does the poet get the flowers from?

Q.5 Write one suitable title for the poem
